
Altar Server Registration 
 

Adults, teens, and children (who are in the 4th grade and up and who 

have received First Eucharist) are eligible to be Altar Servers. 

The Altar Servers form a very important part of the church and every 

parish is enriched through their dedication and service.  It is a very 

important responsibility, and requires a sincere commitment.  Only if 

you are serious about the commitment your child/you are about to 

make, should you apply to be an Altar Server.  Parents, your signature 

on the registration form indicates your agreement to this commitment.  

Altar Servers usually meet for instruction and practice the second and 

fourth Mondays of each month in the Church. Please consult bulletin for 

the next date. 

Please bring the completed form with you to Altar Server practice. 

 

Altar Server’s Name: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Altar Server’s Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Altar Server’s Phone number: _______________________________________________________ 

Please check the boxes that apply: 

� Altar Server is a baptized Catholic 

� Altar Server has received First Eucharist 

� Altar Server is at least in the fourth grade 

 

Parent's Permission:  

My child has been baptized in the Catholic Church, has received First Eucharist, and is in fourth grade or higher. 

We belong to Our Lady of Lourdes Parish and attend Mass every week. 

Altar servers must arrive fifteen minutes before Mass.  

Altar servers who attend Our Lady of Lourdes School may serve at School Masses.  

An altar server may be asked to leave the ministry if he or she accumulates an excessive number of unexcused 

absences.  

I hereby consent to my child participating in Our Lady of Lourdes Parish Altar Server ministry and understand both my 

own and my child’s commitment.  

 

Parent/Guardian Signature ______________________________________________  Date_____________________ 


